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25 June 2025 
Notice Of Replacement 

 
Dear valuable customers, 

Thank you for choosing Makita’s product. 

Makita Singapore would like to inform all our customers who owns “Cordless Grease Gun DGP180” 
and its parts “Flexible Hose 600 (Part no. 191A80-4)” and “Flexible Hose 1200 (Part No. 191A79-
9)” which had been sold in the period from April 2021 to January 2025 to contact us Makita 
Singapore. We have new hose accessory parts for this tool and would recommend product and part 
owners to replace them. 

We would like to take this opportunity to highlight our new and improved flexible hose accessories, 
designed with enhanced durability in mind. The new hoses are reinforced for greater strength and 
are less prone to breakage compared to the current ones. We have decided to announce this 
improvement so that customers can benefit from the new accessory parts that offer enhanced 
and more consistent performance. 

Please contact Makita Singapore by email at salessupport2@makita.com.sg or call us at +65 6546 
8700 for queries regarding on the new hose accessory parts and replacement. Hose replacement will 
start approximately from July 2025 onwards. We will follow up with customers who contact us for this 
update. 

Product model and parts affected (Images shown below): 

Cordless Grease Gun DGP180                                Flexible Hose 600 (Part no. 191A80-4)  

                                                                                                Flexible Hose 1200 (Part no. 191A79-9)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best Regards, 

Makita Singapore Pte Ltd. 

mailto:salessupport2@makita.com.sg

